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John (Jack) R. Venrick

From: "John (Jack) R. Venrick" <jacksranch@skynetbb.com=>
To: "Freedom Advocates" <info@freedomadvocates.org>
Cc: "Michael Shaw" <shaw@freedomadvocates.org>
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2010 9:28 AM

Subject: Re: Hello from Michael Shaw
Michael its a great honor to hear from you.

You will be speaking at Wendy Burnbomb's estate in August (out
of Orting Washington) which is about 30 minutes south of me.

| have bece'd the Citizen Alliance For Property Rights board to see
if they will put out an announcement of this event at Wendy's. |
have only heard about this word of mouth.

| just added your news email to my list. | also added your email to
my outgoing so you can at least monitor the state of the seige
from the State of Washington.

My wife just spent 4 hours with Roni in Denver last week when
she was on a business trip. They both hit it off | hear. Roni and |
have been virtual buddies for years.

| have a copy of your report The Ultimate War. With your
permission | would like to scan it in and send it out unless you can
send me a digital copy you already have.

Thanks for all you do. We will remain in closer touch.
Jack Venrick

Enumclaw, Washington
www.freedomforallseasons.org

| From: Freedom Advocates
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To: jacksranch@skynetbb.com
Cc: 'Michael Shaw'

Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2010 7:33 AM
Subject: Hello from Michael Shaw

Hello Jack,

Glad to be able to communicate with you. I have reviewed your excellent website and
particularly studied your unalienable rights page. Very valuable.

I also know that Roni Sylvester with Good Neighbors Law has contacted you regarding my
presentation entitled, "The Ultimate War - Globalism vs. America". I will be in
Washington August 21 to deliver a Washington version of the talk outside of Tacoma. We
are now scheduling additional presentations in the WA/OR area. If you and/or Ron Ewart
would like to discuss sponsoring such an event you can contact me via email or at 831-
684-1723.

It has also come to my attention that our newsletters to you regularly bounce, even
though we have the correct address. On occasion we send emails from
news@freedomadvocatesnews.org so it might help to add our email addresses to your safe
sender list.

Regards,

Michael Shaw
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